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I support HB 2679.  This bill will require a pesticide applicator license to purchase 

and apply neonicotinoids and restrict use on residential landscaping.  

I have kept honeybees for 10 years but had to stop because the last three years I lost 

three hives. We don't know why but the growing use of poisons on the landscape is 

killing pollinators, that we DO know.    

Poisoning of our earth must stop and allowing uneducated people to use these 

poisons is just stupid.  Please, stop the stupidity. 


